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Administrative Bulletin 11-09 

114.1 CMR 42.00: Hospital Financial Reports

April 1, 2011

FY2010 Hospital Licensed Health Center Cost Reports

The Division of Health Care Finance and Policy is waiving the fiscal year 2010 requirement to file the Hospital Licensed Health Center Cost Report required under 114.1 CMR 42.03(1)(e).  

Please note that this waiver applies only to fiscal year 2010 reports.  The Division will issue additional guidance regarding the fiscal year 2011 report at the end of this calendar year.

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact David Urenas at (617) 988-3207 or david.urenas@state.ma.us.

